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UPCOMING TREE TRIMMING  
Work crews will be trimming trees in the I-680 
Contra Costa express lane corridor to improve 
camera sight lines. Trees will be trimmed in the 
following locations: 

Southbound: 

• At Diablo Road 
• Just south of Sycamore Valley Road 
• Just south of Bollinger Canyon Road 

Northbound: 

• Just north of Stone Valley Road 
• At El Cerro 

Tree trimming will require shoulder and some 
lane closures. Specific work dates and times will 
be determined. MTC anticipates work occurring 
in December, mostly during the mid-day and 
possibly at night.  

GET FASTRAK!   
While we have your attention… Be sure to 
have your FasTrak® or FasTrak Flex® toll tag 
properly mounted on your windshield to use 
the I-680 Contra Costa Express Lanes. 

Carpools, vanpools, buses, motorcycles and 
eligible clean air vehicles must use a FasTrak 
Flex toll tag set to “2” or “3+” to travel in the 
lanes toll free.  

Solo drivers can choose to pay to use the 
lanes with either a standard FasTrak toll tag, 
or a FasTrak Flex toll tag set to “1”.  

 

Contact Us  
415-778-6757 
info@bayareaexpresslanes.org  
 

Expresslanes.511.org  
  twitter.com/511SFBay 
  facebook.com/511SFBay 
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